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October 17, 2011 Chapter Bulletin 
 
The next regular meeting will be held on Monday, October 17, 2011 at 7:30 pm in the 
Ahepa Room of the Ascension Cathedral (4700 Lincoln Ave, Oakland, CA). 
 
2011 University Scholarship Winner: Stephanie Leles – Congratulations Stephanie! 
 
Meeting Topics: 

1) Picnic – George Booras – Chair 
2) Membership Dues 2012 to be Increased – please attend October meeting as we 

vote on this topic. 
3) Macaronada 2012  

4) Samarites Project: The Pan Arcadian Federation (PFA), at its 2010 New York 

National Convention, and the Supreme Lodge unanimously approved to 

undertake a project so special and meaningful that it will make all of us proud 

to be Arcadians. The PFA is committed to purchase and donate a 4-wheel drive 

vehicle to the Samarites (the Search and Rescue Unit of the Greek Red Cross) 

of Tripolis, Greece. This vehicle will enable the Samarites to improve their 

method of transporting victims, supplies, and equipment in their rescue efforts. 

Please attend October meeting as we vote on the contribution towards this 
project. 

5) Elections: We are currently seeking new officers for the 2012 year.  Elections 

will be held next month in November.  If you are interested in a position, 

please contact President Landis directly with your interest.  Let’s keep this 

organization thriving as we always do!  

 
Save the Date: 

 Christmas Party, Sunday, December 18, 2011 – Ascension Cathedral, Oakland  
 
 
Happy Birthday to all our October Members! 
 
 
Stephanie  Landis                     Cathy G Giouzelis 
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